
Innisdale Daily Announcements 

February 8, 2024 
 

Cafeteria 
Happy Lunar New Year! Today in the café we are featuring a Vegetable 
Fried Rice, Vegetable Chow Mein, and Sweet and Sour Meatballs. 
Don’t miss out on these delicious deals.  

Cafeteria 
From February 8th to 15th, indulge in the sweetness of love with our 
Valentines bake shop.  Join us for some alarm clock specials and 
delicious festive combo add-ons that will ignite the seasons’ spark. 

Grad Photos 

Hey grade 12's - have you had your grad photo taken yet? Do you 
need to have your grad photo retaken? Appointments are now open for 
Grad Photo retakes on February 20th and 22nd. visit book my grad.ca 
and enter the code ISS to book your appointment today! 
 

Athletic Society 

Do you want some ISS clothing and swag? Get your Innisdale clothing 
now. Our Estore is open for a limited time. Visit Innisdale’s Homepage 
to find our Estore under School News. Order and pay online. Items will 
be delivered late March. Add some orange and blue and/or house 
colours to your wardrobe TODAY! 

Student Council 

CANDY GRAMS! Put a smile on their face this Valentine’s Day by 
showing how much you care. Candy grams will be sold today and 
tomorrow at lunch in G hall for only 1 dollar, both debit and cash are 
accepted. Find out their homeroom or second period classroom 
number so our cupids can deliver the gift straight to your special 
someone. Spread the love Innisdale! 

Guidance Grads - please ensure that you are in the Google Classroom and - 
VERY important - that you are checking your OUAC and OCAS 
accounts to ensure that your historical grades are accurately 
represented. We cannot stress enough how important this is. Please 
reach out to guidance if you have questions or concerns. 

D & D The Dungeons and Dragons club is meeting once again tomorrow after 
school! We thank you for your patience and understanding for missing 
out in the last couple of weeks and hope to see you back once again 
tomorrow for this week’s session! The club will be meeting once again 
tomorrow after school! 

Computing 
Contest 

Grade 11 and 12 students interested in participating in University of 
Waterloo's computing contest - please sign up on school cash online. 
The deadline to sign up is next Wednesday, February 14th. Any 
questions? See Mr. Belton in Room 165. 

Curling Your Invader Curling team lost a heart breaking 7-6 game to Nantyr 
Shores on Tuesday. We will be out for revenge in the playoffs. 
 


